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NEXT SUNDAY

Bottle Sunday - Sunday 11th June
We are planning to run a bottle stall at the Fete on 17th June. We are looking for bottles of wine, spirits, soft drinks etc, to use on the stall.  Please bring the donations to church on Sunday 11th June, which will be Trinity Sunday but affectionately called “Bottle Sunday”. If you intend to bring bottles that you have been given, but don’t drink, it would be helpful if they are still in date.  Thank you.
URGENT APPEAL – CHURCH FETE
 The fete this year on 17th June is one of many events taking place that day as part of ‘The Great Get Together’ in memory of Jo Cox, to encourage communities to come together. We are really pleased that the WI, Uniformed Organizations, St.George’s Toddlers and many other local people and organizations are contributing to the fete alongside the church community this year. 
 
However, volunteers to help hold this event in a safe and efficient manner have been sought for several weeks and uptake has been lower than hoped. The majority of the work is still falling to a few, and we desperately need some more volunteers, otherwise it will not be possible for the fete to go ahead this year.   
 
We still urgently need 2 people to help with set up, 6-8 people to help out for one hour during the fete, and 2 people to commit to help with taking down. 
 
We would still really appreciate help with putting up posters and sourcing raffle prizes, as well as donations of bottles and cakes. 
 
PLEASE if you, or anyone you know can help, contact Linda Baker or Revd. Heather as a matter of urgency so that a decision can be made as to whether we have enough volunteers for the fete to go ahead this year. 
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Sunday 4th June 2017 
WELCOME! A special welcome if you are visiting, or a newcomer. 
Please do speak to a sides-person or one of the clergy after the service so we can greet you more personally!
You are invited to receive communion with us. If you would prefer a prayer of blessing, please bring a book with you.
If you would like to receive communion in your pew please let a sides-person know before we begin. 

Should you wish to support the church financially there are gift aid envelopes, or alternatively you may prefer to give to the collection during the offertory hymn. The money goes towards the work of the Parish. 5% of this collection will support other Christian charities. 

COLLECT:
Faithful God, who fulfilled the promises of Easter
by sending us your Holy Spirit
and opening to every race and nation
the way of life eternal:
open our lips by your Spirit,
that every tongue may tell of your glory;
through Jesus Christ our Lord.    AMEN.
READINGS:

Acts 2: 1-21


(P115)




John 20:19-23

(P112)
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Would you please PRAY for: 
· an openness to the prompting of the Holy Spirit.
· the Anglican Cycle of Prayer in particular The Diocese of North East India in the Church of North India. 
· all the parishes in the Blackmore Vale Deanery.
· all the hotels & guest houses in Harnham & their guests from many places.
· Alexander Kyte, Tegan Bradshaw-Eagles and Theodore Marriott, all being christened today and their parents and godparents.
· those who live in Wrenscroft and Heronswood.
· those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially  John Rumens, Gary Turner, David Slater, Rachel Woods, George Mussellwhite, Brian Glover, Malcolm Sturgess, Tom and Revd. Becky Roberts. 
· those who have died especially Joan Hudson and 
Jean Mills.
This morning at St.George’s the response to the intercessions will be as follows:

To the words:      ‘Father send your Holy Spirit on us’, 
The response:     ‘and set our hearts on fire with love for you’
PENTECOST PICNIC – This Afternoon!
Sunday 4th June, Cathedral Lawns, 12.30pm – 4.00pm.
(If wet inside from 1.30pm).
Please all come along and join in. All you need to do is to turn up with your food and a rug or chair to sit on. The Refectory will be open if you would prefer to buy food on the day.        HAVE FUN!
THANK YOU
A big thank you to all who supported the Soup and Sweets lunch on Friday 26th May.  £350 was raised for the Mothers’ Union Overseas.
The Curate: 


Revd Heather Leppard

Tel: -7745 731729


curateheather@gmail.com


Parish Office:   07925 108856 or harnhamparish@btinternet.com
Parish Website: 

www.harnhamparish.org.uk
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Twitter:


@HarnhamParish
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 Facebook


Harnham Parish Community


PARISH DIARY
TODAY 

11.30am
Theodore Marriott’s christening at St.George’s.

12.30pm
Alexander Kyte’s christening at All Saints.

6.30pm
Evensong at St.George’s.

MONDAY – 5th June 2017 
9.30am
3B’s in the Church Hall.

11.00am
Communion at Willowcroft.

3.30pm
Communion at Harnham Croft.

TUESDAY – 6th June 2017 
1.00pm
Bible Study in the Meeting Room.
WEDNESDAY – 7th June 2017
9.30pm
St.George’s Toddlers in the Church Hall.

11.00am
Communion at Brympton.

7.30pm
Standing Committee at 17 Halfpenny Road.

THURSDAY – 8th June 2017 
10.00am
Communion at St.George’s including MU Corporate 

Communion.
 
10.45am
Parish Prayer Group at 42A Hollows Close.

1.00pm
Funeral of the late Jean Hudson at the Crematorium.

7.30pm
Bible Study at Brympton.
SATURDAY – 10th June 2017
10.00am
Coffee at All Saints.
SUNDAY – 11th June 2017 – Trinity Sunday (Bottle Sunday)
8.00am 
Communion at All Saints.
9.30am
Communion at St.George’s.
11.00am
Communion at All Saints.

3.00pm
Messy Church in the Church Hall.

Please note there will be no Saturday morning coffee at All Saints on Saturday 17th June as most people are involved with the Church Fete.
